
Joint Communique #4
From the RCTA and RUSD Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team

December 15, 2023

Article X - Hours of Employment

The IBB team began discussion on Collaboration.

State Legislation Updates

The IBB team discussed the need for updates on SB 291 (Recess Bill) and 2024 State
Budget.

This communication is an overview and not intended to be detailed. Specific
information will be provided when MOUs and Tentative Agreements are reached.

The next scheduled date for negotiations will be January 18 & 19, 2024
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